VNC: Thang Long Notary Office no longer as Joint Venture Company with Vinacontrol 
On 06/08/2018, Vinacontrol Group Corporation announced Thang Long Notary Office no longer as Joint Venture Company with Vinacontrol as follows: 
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Vinacontrol Group Corporation notices that Thang Long Notary Office is no longer as Joint Venture Company with Vinacontrol at No.54 Tran Nhan Tong, Hai Ba Trung, Hanoi City from 07/08/2018 and both parties don’t have any related rights and obligations.
